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Term 2 Week 2 Apr 30th 2021 

Dear Glenvale Community, 

Welcome back to the new term. There is always a 

lot going on and we have some good progress 

being made in making our school the best         

possible environment for our students.  

In this issue of our newsletter you will see another 

Infrastructure NSW update regarding the works at 

The Entrance North. Things are really picking up 

and the continued good weather is assisting. The 

school purchased a great range of new sensory 

play equipment for the new space which will be 

under the enormous covered area and this    

equipment is due to be installed next week and 

the COLA installation very soon after. Work is  

progressing well with the majority of the        

pavement areas completed during the school  

holidays. Some areas have now been partially 

handed back to the school to assist with the 

movement of staff and students. 

The awnings for the four external breakout areas 

have been installed and the installation of        

synthetic turf has begun and the Optic Fibre cable 

replacement to O Block has also been complete. 

Each school receives certain funding, across     

various targeted areas and our special schools 

across NSW have been supported once again by a 

significant government investment in                 

supplemental funding for our special schools. This 

funding allows flexibility and the ability to be able 

to spend in areas that are identified by the school, 

the community and the Parents and Citizens 

Group. 

The school is in a good financial position which is 

a great place to be as it means we can start to 

really increase the quality and range of resources 

to students, ranging from the latest technology 

and furniture through to additional staffing to 

support high level student needs. 

The school is exploring the purchase of new   

buses across the campuses. The aim is to have an 

additional new bus for The Entrance North and 

three new buses to replace the aging Narara 

fleet which have seen many kilometres of      

service. The ability to provide classes with     

community access is vital to the programs      

provided by the school, so this initiative will  

benefit the students for a long time to come. 

The Department of Education has a new model 

for schooling that has launched this year. The 

School Success Model builds on existing         

foundations – particularly the School Excellence 

Framework and the Strategic Improvement Plan. 

The School Success Model balances stronger 

support for schools to make evidence-based  

decisions with clearer responsibilities for        

performance targets. 

The School Success Model aims to deliver: 

 evidence-based guidance on effective 

practice that improves student outcomes 

 more support for schools that need it the 

most  

 less administrative burden 

 stronger and clearer responsibilities for 

school and the system 

 recognition and the scaling of practice of 

our most successful schools. 

Until next time. Regards, Matt.  





Voluntary School Contributions 

Voluntary Contribution 

Every public school asks for a small contribution towards the many costs associated with   

education programs.  

At Glenvale, we ask that parents contribute $35 per child each year. This has not changed for 

many years and is very small in comparison to other schools, even though our costs can be 

much higher. 

Please consider sending in the $35 as soon as you are able to do so; a payment can be 

made via our webpage  www.glenvale-.schools.nsw.edu.au. Go to the ‘Make a Payment’ tab 

and follow the links. 

Many thanks to those who have already done so. 

All donations to the school over $2 are tax deductible as Glenvale is registered with the    

Australian Tax Office as a deductible gift. 

Please return permission notes and information regarding students ASAP. 

 

North Entrance school photos are now Wednesday 5th May 

Narara school photos are now Monday 10th May 

Important dates 



Glenvale School photo day has been 

rescheduled to: 

 

 

North Entrance: Wednesday 5th May 

 

Narara: Monday 10th May 






